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Friday 22
nd

 March 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to let you all know that unfortunately, due to a change in the Local Authority process 

for purchasing milk for pupils in Foundation Stage, we will not be able to offer this service after 

the Easter holidays.  Pupils will still of course have access to water throughout the day and receive 

fresh fruit as a snack each day.  There is always milk on offer to all pupils at lunchtime and 

children under the age of 5 will receive their entitlement to free milk during the lunchtime period. 

 

I apologise for the short notice, however we have only just been informed about the changes at the 

LA which take effect on 1
st
 April.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 
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